The issue of health problems among Ground Zero rescue and recovery workers and Lower Manhattan residents gained national attention this week. Two respected NY Congressional leaders are now calling for the creation of a “9/11 Health Czar” to implement and oversee an increase in federal funding for those who may be at risk of, or have developed, chronic health problems related to exposure at Ground Zero. VOICES fully supports this effort to address the issues of health and safety for those who selflessly risked their lives in the days and months after 9/11.
On a lighter note, my husband Frank and I attended an event for a wonderful organization known as the Gear Up Foundation. This group seeks to honor the sacrifice of FDNY members by helping to teach local volunteers in developing countries how to become effective firefighters. Please see the “Spotlight On…” section below for more information.

As always, please feel free to contact us by phone at (866) 505-3911 or by email if we can be of any assistance to you.
